
 

 

Independent Study 
 
All students are required to do independent 
study (homework) according to a set 
timetable which will be sent home to 
parents at the start of the school year. 
 
Independent study will be set by teachers 
using the Satchel:One software. 
Parents/carers have their own log-in to 
allow them to see the full details of the 
work set for their own child.  Further 
information will be sent home to Year 7 
parents at the start of the school year.  
 
The pattern of independent study is as follows: 
 
Years 7–9: At least two subjects will be set per night, 30 minutes each. 
Years 10–11: At least two subjects will be set per night, 40 minutes each. 
 
Parents/Carers are asked to check the regularity and duration of independent study 
completed and to support their child in managing their workload at home. 
 

 


